

Bucharest, Romania February 7, 2013

Irina Nita Executive Director ACCEPT Romania OP 34 - CP 56 Buchurest, Romania

Dear Ms. Nita:

Thank you for your support of the Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender (LGBT) community in Romania. This year's LGBT History Month activities come on the heels of President Obama's historic inaugural address in which he mentioned the significance of Stonewall in our country's march towards realizing equal rights for the LGBT community. From generation to generation, ordinary Americans have led a proud and inexorable march toward freedom, fairness, and full equality for all citizens.

We are delighted to work with your organization this year to screen three American films provided by the U.S. Department of State as part of its LGBT History Month activities. Your organization ("ACCEPT") has been granted the right to publicly screen "The Kids are Alright," "Milk," and "Stonewall" in February 2013. All three films are in PAL format and may contain Romanian subtitles. However, there are some conditions that must be adhered to in order not to violate copyright laws, which are:

- No fee may be charged for the screenings
- An American officer of the U.S. Embassy must be present during the public showing.
- The films may not be advertised by name, nor may the actors be mentioned by name. However, general advertising for the program is allowed (e.g., an American film about the story of San Francisco Mayor Harvey Milk will be shown on X date at X time.)

You may show this letter to any individuals or authorities that require proof that your organization has been granted permission to publicly show these movies. If you have any questions and/or concerns regarding the contents of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Edwina Sagitto

Cultural Affairs Officer

Sagitto

U.S. Embassy Bucharest